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November 2011 Calendar 
 

Stated Meeting – Thursday, November 10th 
 

6:00 p.m.  Fellowship Period 
6:30 p.m.  Supper provided by the Stewards 
7:30 p.m.  Lodge Opened in the MM Degree 
 

Thanksgiving Dinner – Saturday, November 19th 
 

6:00 p.m.  Fellowship Period 
6:30 p.m.  Supper provided by the Stewards 

 
 

Committee Updates 
 

Sickness & Distress 
 
PM Michael McCrady's youngest son Isaac is still recovering but 
making good progress. Physically he is almost fully recovered and is 
able to run and play like any kid his age. He still has some difficulty 
speaking and is re-learning some things. The McCrady family is 
extremely grateful and humbled by all the help and support they have 
received. 
 
Bro. Mark Suire is recovering from an appendectomy but was able to 
make it to Lodge last month for Stated Meeting. His wife Helen 
recently suffered a fall and is recovering from her injuries. 
 
Bro. Roger Jacobs is recovering from hernia surgery. 
 
Bro. Howard Brandt is currently in the Intensive Care Unit at the 
Atrium Hospital in Corinth. 
 
Please keep the following brothers in your thoughts and prayers as 
they are also dealing with illness or hardship: Bill Jacobs, Ray Atkins, 
Al Brown, Chris McCurley, Dale Sylvester, Jack Wilson, James 
Higgins, Fred Kuntz, Tom Sanders, Rich Desai and Stan Woods.  
 
JW Brad Cunningham and JD Paul Manley have contact information 
for all brothers in the Sickness and Distress report if you would like 
to contact any of them. 
 
Please keep all of these brothers and their families in your thoughts 
and prayers. It is through the support of a brother in need that we 
show what it truly means to be a Mason. 
 

The Good News 
 
Last one month we received one new investigation report on a new 
Mason. Lewisville Lodge continues to set the standard in the District 
for activity and membership growth. Congratulations brothers! 
 
(Please contact SW Brian Lee (214) 995-8874, Chaplain Jim Brittain 
972-310-0089 or JD Paul Manley 314-276-8077 if you have anything 
to add to the Sickness and Distress or Good News sections). 
 

Masonic Education 
 

We currently have 6 brothers working on the 1st section of the EA 
Degree, 2 brothers working on the 2nd and 3rd section of the EA 
Degree and 4 brothers working on the FC Degree. We encourage any 
brother who has yet to complete any part of their esoteric study to 
come up to the lodge on a Monday, Wednesday or Thursday night. 
Special times can also be arranged by contacting Brother JW Brad 
Cunningham.  
 

Lodge Office Spotlight of the Month 
 

Junior Deacon - The Junior Deacon is the first in the principal 
offices of the Lodge. His responsibilities are to attend to the Senior 
Warden, assist the Senior Deacon in receiving and conducting visitors 
to the Lodge, keeping the Tiler informed of all proceedings in the 
Lodge and making sure that the Lodge room is secure. The Junior 
Deacon is also responsible for assisting the Senior Deacon in his 
duties of maintaining the Lodge building and grounds. Our current 
Junior Deacon is Bro. Paul Manley. 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
The Dallas Valley Scottish Rite Fall Reunion will be held on 
November 12th at the Scottish Rite Temple in downtown Dallas. 
 
The Peters Colony Shrine Club will hold their annual Thanksgiving 
dinner on Monday, November 14th at the Renaissance Center on 
Edmonds Lane. The Hella Shrine Potentate will be there.  
 
The November Scottish Rite Stated Meeting will be held at the Dallas 
Scottish Rite Temple on Monday, November 21st. Supper will be 
served at 6:30pm and the meeting will begin at 7pm. 
 
Grand Lodge annual communication will be held at Grand Lodge in 
Waco, TX on Friday, 12/2 and Saturday 12/3. 
 

The Peters Colony Shrine Club holds its monthly stated meetings the 
2nd Monday of each month. If you are a member of the Hella Shrine 
or are interested in becoming a member, feel free to attend a meeting 
or contact Bro. Steve Inmon for more information. The club meets 
nearby at the Renaissance Retirement Center on Edmonds Lane.  
 

Race for the Children 
 
Brothers, the 2011 Race is now over and it's time to celebrate another 
successful event! This year we had just fewer than 200 runners, which 
is an increase from last year. We took in a total of $12,600 from 
donations and runner registrations. After all bills are paid our total 
expenses will be $8,100, leaving net proceeds of $4,500. A big thanks 
to all Brothers who helped in the many functions of the Race, 
including planning, fundraising and Race day operations.  
 
It is also time to start looking ahead to the 2012 Race and the plans 
have already begun. Bro. Tim Browning recently unveiled a plan to 
organize a Race committee that is designed to delegate the various 
duties involved with the Race and take the burden off of the principal 
officers of the Lodge. If you would like to get involved with the 
planning effort that is beginning right now, please contact Bro. 
Browning or Worshipful Master. 
 

Birthdays 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL BROTHERS WHO HAVE A 
BIRTHDAY IN THE MONTH OF NOVEMBER! I apologize to 
those brothers whose birthdays have been forgotten or listed 
incorrectly in the past. Our records are only as good as the 
information we get from the membership so please, if you suspect we 
have incorrect information for you, take the time to update your 
contact information with the Secretary.  
 

This Month in Masonic History 
 
On November 1 1922, the cornerstone of the George Washington 
Masonic National Memorial, in Alexandria, Virginia, was laid in a 
Masonic ceremony. 
 
On November 22 1991, Jerry Marsengill was killed in an automobile 
accident. He was a very active Freemason, editor of the Philalethes 
magazine, the Royal Arch Mason magazine, and Past President of the 
Philalethes Society. 
 
On November 28 1911, Franklin D. Roosevelt (U.S. President 1933-
1945) received his 3rd degree. 


